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EDITORIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

On resigning his academic appointment in the Paterson Institute for Cancer Research for a post in the
private sector, Dr Michael Moore will formally relinquish the position of Editor-in-chief in December
1988.

Dr Moore became editor in 1978 and has served the Cancer Research Campaign with distinction
through a decade of change and development in which the British Journal of Cancer has come to rank
among the foremost oncology journals in the world.

Dr Moore will be succeeded by Dr Peter Twentyman who joins the editorial staff this month in the
capacity of Associate editor. From August 15 all new manuscripts should be sent to Dr Twentyman at
the following addtess: Editorial Office, British Journal of Cancer, MRC Clinical Oncology and
Radiotherapeutics Unit, Addenbrookes Hospital, Hills Road, Cambridge CB2 2QH, UK.

Authors whose manuscripts are already under review should continue to correspond with the offices
of the Editor-in-chief in Manchester or of the Clinical editor in Sution, as appropriate.

D.G. Harnden
Chairman, Editorial board
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